
 

 

20th April 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Egyptian Tomb 

This week we had a visit from Clever Cogs UK with an amazing Egyptian tomb.  In the tomb were 
three rooms in which the children had to solve puzzles as a team in order to escape to the next 
room.  The children really enjoyed this experience and it will be used to help enhance their writing 
when they write their Egyptian mystery stories next week. 

SAT’s Survival 
 
Children in year 6 are working really hard in the lead up to the SAT’s 
tests in the week beginning the 14th of May - which is only three 
weeks away! 
An organisation called ‘Relax Kids’ have been leading sessions for the 
children to help them learn how to beat exam stress and achieve their 
full potential.   
Stress can negatively affect children’s performance in tests.  The 
guide they have been given offers a complete relaxation schedule for 
every day of your child’s SATs exams with a before school exercise to 
help them prepare for their test. 
If any parents wish to find out more information to help your child with 
stress, please visit: 
www.relaxkids.com 

Daily Mile 

Many of our classes are continuing to take part in the daily mile it helps improve the physical, so-
cial, emotional and mental health and wellbeing of our children - regardless of age, ability or per-
sonal circumstances.  Our children are really enjoying their 15 minutes exercise. 

TT Rockstars 

The winners announced in assembly this week are: 

1st M.Faizan Hussain - Class 5   (7,800) 
2nd Mohaman Khan - Class 8  (1,572) 
3rd Zahra Ahmed - Class 6  (1,330) 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 8, 9 and 11 for achieving over 96% the week before the 
holidays. 

SUPERB :) 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Tuesday 24th April - Class 7’s Parent’s Meetings 
* Friday 27th April - Class 6’s assembly (9am Parent’s Welcome) 
     

http://www.relaxkids.com



